
Question on Notice 
 

No. 884 
 

Asked on 20 August 2024 
 
 

MR J KRAUSE ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS AND MINISTER 
FOR DIGITAL SERVICES (HON B MELLISH)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Brisbane Times story from May 2024 that advised that a new TransLink 
journey planner app would be rolled out by the end of July—  
 
Will the Minister advise the reason for the delay and when the new app will be publicly available? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Scenic Rim for the question. 
 
I am pleased to advise that the first release of the new Translink journey planner app was made 
available for download on 28 August 2024.  
 
I am advised that the Department of Transport and Main Roads made the decision to move the 
release to late August 2024 to avoid conflicting with communication activities for the introduction 
of the highly successful 50 cent fares initiative and the Royal Queensland Show 2024.   
 
The new app features real time journey planning, including walking and cycling options where 
available, commuter alerts, and new map features. 
 
 
 
 


